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VILLAGE OF SUTTONS BAY 
VILLAGE COUNCIL SPECIAL  

MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 12, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m., by President Lutke. 
 
Present:  Bahle, Case, Christensen, Long, Lutke, Smith and Suppes 
Staff present:  Fay and Larrea  
 
Approval of Agenda 

Bahle moved, Case seconded, CARRIED, to approve the Agenda as presented. Ayes:  7, 
No:  0. 

 
Declaring a local State of Emergency 

Long moved, Smith seconded, CARRIED, to approve Resolution 1 of 2021, Declaration 
of State of Emergency – COVID-19, effective immediately and ending December 31, 
2021, by an affirmative, unanimous roll call vote.  Ayes:  7, No:  0. 

 
Good of the Order 

Long stated good work has been done on Broadway Street.  Christensen agreed and 
noted pride staff is showing in their work.  Christensen stated Consumers Energy may 
now be on board to help municipalities place shields on Village lights, as well as 
eliminate unnecessary lights.  Lutke requested this topic be placed on the next General 
Service committee agenda.  Bahle asked if the Village can get money out of the bill for 
infrastructure?  Case complimented the DPW staff for placing tables and trash 
receptables out early.  Case stated a crew was up in Bahle Park doing a nice job 
removing hazardous trees.  Smith stated a quarterly newsletter is a good idea to 
showcase some of the great work the Village is doing.  Lutke commented on the sand 
being brought in to Marina Park.  Larrea is working with Jim Johnson on securing 
funding for streets.  Larrea is working with an attorney regarding the damage done on 
Elm Street to the bridge and culverts.  Leaf pick up is taking place as well as street 
sweeping on Wednesday or Thursday, weather permitting. 
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Public Comment 
 Bill Perkins stated the Art Fair is moving forward.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:15 p.m. 
 
Meeting notes submitted by Shar Fay, Village Clerk. 
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